
 

 

 

 

 

A+ Science Newsletter, June 2015  

  

“The only way to do great work is to love what you do.” 
 
Steve Jobs 

 

A+ Science, a CRO run by its employees 
 
Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated 
personnel with focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference 

 

A+ Science is proud to announce that Mona Akoub has joined the company. 
Mona joins the company as Research Nurse at A+ Science City Site. 
 
 
"I have worked with different specialties within the emergency and 
intensive medical care. Predominantly in the emergency room and the 
cardiac intensive unit. Over the last four years I have been working as an 
Anaesthetic Nurse in the operation room. I have also worked with phase 1 
research project. Furthermore, I have had the opportunity to work with 
Doctors Without Borders for six months in South Sudan.  
 
Working now as a research nurse means different challenges and different 
expectations which I'm looking forward to. I must also say it's very nice 
and exciting working with such competent and helpful colleagues at 
A+ Science." says Mona. 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

Mona Akoub 
 

Are you aware of all the services we provide? 
 

• Our services include clinical trial management, we can conduct the 
entire clinical study, from start to finish or parts of it, depending on 
our customers’ needs. 

• We also provide full pharmacovigilance services, pre-and post-
marketing, including QPPV, safety database, 24/7 safety physician, 
back-up function when you are on holidays, translation of 
pharmacovigilance and regulatory documents including Finnish, 
writing of DSUR, PSUR and RMP. 

• We can empower your team by outsourcing of A+ Science 
consultants, (short and long term solutions). 

• At A+ Science City Site, we provide site management services with 
efficient patient recruitments, we can also outsource our experienced 
research nurses. 

• Since 2004, we offer services within Continuing Medical Education 
(CME) in collaboration with University Hospital of Umeå and the 
Sahlgrenska Academy, University of Gothenburg. 

• We also offer medical information and regulatory affairs services and 
other support. 

 



 
A+ Science will be attending the below events, if you will be participating 

and wish to meet us there, please send an email to info@a-plusscience.com 
 

NLSDays 2015, 9-10 September, Stockholm Waterfront, Stockholm 
Park Annual 2015, 17 September, Sahlgrenska Science Park, Gothenburg 

BIO-Europe 2015, 2-4  November, Munich, Germany 
Pharma Outsourcing, 9 December, Stockholm Waterfront, Stockholm 

 

A night with colleagues and few friends 
 

 

We would like to wish all our readers a very pleasant summer. We will be 
back in August and keep you updated with all that is happening at 
A+ Science! 
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